
April 3rd, 1929.

Robert C. Berry, Esq., 
54 Driveway,
Ottawa, Oat.

Dear Sir:-

1 "beg to acknowledge receipt of your letter of April 2nd addressed to the
”he sentiment expressed therein will, 

I know, give him much pleasure.
Principal.

e do not expect Sir Arthur to return to Montreal until the latter part of 
He will be here in time for Convocation, 

v. ill, therefore, be impossible for him to avail 
himself of your kind and courteous invitation for 
the evening of Kay 8th. Sir Arthur is in splendid 
health and spirits and is looking forward to his 
home-coming.

May. It

Yours faithfully,

Secretary to the Principal,


